
April 5, 2001
Electronic Bulletin No. 175

CLOSURE OF SAN ANTONIO TERMINAL

CORRECTION

Eastbound Domestic Service to San Antonio, TX Canceled

Our Stack Facts No. 174 indicated that the San Antonio, TX terminal was closing.  This
is in error.

Effective May 1, 2001, Pacer Stacktrain will no longer offer domestic
service from southern California to San Antonio, TX.

We will continue to offer eastbound services to San Antonio for all Ocean
Carrier customers.  San Antonio also will continue to serve as a gateway for
shipments originating in the Laredo, TX area as well as Mexico to southern
California.

We apologize for any inconvenience our original Stack Facts on this subject
may have caused.

Should there be any questions regarding this announcement, customers are
encouraged to contact their Business Development or Customer Service
Representatives.
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